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The	committee	did	not	meet	this	month,	as	the	problem	that	has	blocked	our	progress	has	not	
yet	been	resolved.		This	issue	is	centered	on	the	mechanics	of	filming	the	video	that	we	wish	to	
roll	out,	without	cost	to	the	Fellowship.		The	committee	had	come	up	with	some	ideas	on	how	
to	accomplish	this,	but	the	reality	of	securing	a	solution	along	those	lines	has	been	evasive.	
	
We	will	be	meeting	during	the	month	of	March	to	attempt	to	come	up	with	an	alternative	
means	to	accomplish	the	filming	and	staffing	the	video	with	non-GA	members	(so	as	not	to	
breach	anyone’s	anonymity).	
	
David	M.	–	Committee	Chair	
	


